
 
 
 
 

       
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
              

    March 12, 2015 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
  I am pleased to join all of you who have gathered to celebrate the 
success of the Solomon Schechter School of Long Island on the occasion of its 
Annual Gala Fundraiser.  
 
  The Solomon Schechter School of Long Island continues to devotedly 
serve the spiritual, social, cultural and educational needs of its students, and 
affords those who attend with the opportunity to share in an enriched 
appreciation of knowledge and tradition. 
 
  I would like to extend hearty congratulations to this evening’s 
honorees, Susan and Kourosh Adhami, Jodie and Matthew Fineman, Jill and 
Randy Kiewe and Coach Alan Brent, and to all of you who work toward 
forwarding the goals of Solomon Schechter throughout the year.  
 
 On behalf of the residents of Nassau County, I wish to extend best 
wishes for an exciting and memorable event. 

 
  Sincerely, 

                                                   
    Edward P. Mangano 

          County Executive 
 

Office of the County Executive 
1550 Franklin Avenue 

Mineola, New York 11501 


